The Workers’ Rights Board

A Campaign for Workers’ Rights

333 South Ashland Avenue

Chicago, IL 60607

312-738-6161

March 31, 2009

Dear Chicago Charter School Teachers:

The Chicago Workers’ Rights Board offers you our full support in your effort to form a union and gain a collective bargaining agreement. The Workers’ Rights Board, a coalition of clergy members, community leaders, and educators, advocates for the rights of workers to just and fair treatment in the workplace and in society.  We recognize and appreciate all of your efforts to provide high quality education to the children of Chicago. We know that you seek to build a community of education professionals who are committed to excellence. As a result, we strongly support your efforts to strengthen the job security of charter school teachers and to strengthen their voices in the creation and implementation of school policy. 

Like parents and school administrators, teachers are vital partners in the education of our city’s children and they deserve formal acknowledgement of this critical role. But with high rates of turnover, it is difficult for charter schools to provide the highest level of educational excellence. We are convinced that a union will increase the pride and professionalism of charter school teachers and give them the security to fully participate in the life of the school. We know that your goals are our goals: high student achievement; safe schools; a culture of pride and respect in the classroom; and high graduation rates.

In this economic crisis, we understand the challenges facing working people. But we also understand that unionization has historically been a sure route to economic recovery. We respect your campaign to improve the conditions in your workplaces and we offer you our full support. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Martha Biondi, Associate Professor of History and African American Studies, Northwestern University 

Chair, Chicago Workers’ Rights Board

Reverend Dr. Calvin Morris, Co-Chair, Jobs With Justice Executive Committee
Elce Redmond, South Austin Community Coalition
Troy Harden, Chicago State University

Tim Bell, Chicago Workers’ Collaborative

Prexy Nesbitt, Columbia College

Dr. Adam Green, University of Chicago

Reverend Robin Hood, Redeemed Outreach Ministries


Rev. Marshall Hatch, New Mount Pilgrim Missionary Church 


Reverend Donald Ira Acree, Greater St John Bible Church 


Rev. Dave Pope, Brotherly Love Church

Dr. Erik Gellman, Roosevelt University

Joe Zanoni, University of Illinois at Chicago

Alderman Joe Moore, 49th Ward

Alderman Ricardo Munoz, 22nd Ward
Rev. Steven Greer, Christian Valley Christian Church 


Pastor Helen Buie, New Birth, Prayer and Faith Ministry 


Pastor Pete Dixon, Saloam MB Church 


Rev. Jerry Rankins, God’s Heritage Church, Chicago 


Rev C.J Wright, Christ Evangelical Church, Chicago 


Rev. Paul Ford, Covenant United Church of Christ

Dr. Madhu Dubey, Professor of English, University of Illinois/Chicago, Workers Rights Board
Reverend Dan Dale, Wellington United Church of Christ, Workers Rights Board
Robert  Simpson, President, Coalition of Black Trade Unionists

Don Washington, Workers Rights Board, CEO, Koan Enterprises

